
55th Year Reunion of the Class of ’61 C 

The College class of 1961 held another of its increasingly frequent summer reunions in Saskatoon July 

27-29, 2016.  The reunion was attended by 17 classmates, widows of two deceased members, and 16 

spouses. Saskatchewan, Alberta and British Columbia were represented. Festivities included an outdoor 

dinner at a local residence, tours of Loraas recycle center and Waneskewin Heritage Park, and a banquet 

at Agar’s corner. Professor Emeritus “Red” Williams joined the group for one dinner and shared stories 

about some of the more energetic members of the 1961 class. Wayne Clews demonstrated his jazz 

music talent with several melodies on his saxophone. Gary Carlson led a short memorial for deceased 

classmates Morris Sebulski, Dennis Wobeser and Jack Shields. 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


